
 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  Wednesday, March 13, 2024 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 23-031, Architectural Services, As Needed 

 

All Bidders:  

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award a Professional Services 
Contract for Architectural Services, As Needed to the following two (2) firms:  McMillan Pazdan 
Smith Architecture of Charleston, SC and MRB Group Consulting, P.C. of Charleston, SC. 

The award by the County was based on the recommendation received by the Evaluation Committee 
and approved by the Public Services Director and County Council.   McMillan Pazdan Smith 
Architecture and MRB Group Consulting, P.C were the highest ranked offerors based on the following 
evaluation criteria: Experience & References, Key Personnel, Methodology, and Industry Experience.   

We thank you for your time and effort in your proposal preparation.  If you were not awarded this 
opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit proposals to Georgetown County for possible 
award on a future bid opportunity.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Hunt 
Senior Buyer 
Georgetown County, SC 


